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File Ref: F2013/001313 
 
30 July 2013 
 
 
Sean Brooks 
General Manager – Operations 
Drillsearch Energy Limited 
L16/55 Clarence St 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
 
Dear Sean 
 
EXTENSION OF TIME: FITNESS FOR PURPOSE ASSESSMENT AND REPORT FOR 
PETROLEUM RETENTION LICENCE (PRL) 14 

 
I refer to Drillsearch Energy’s letter, dated 18 July 2013, requesting an extension of time to 
complete the five yearly Fitness for purpose (FFP) assessment and report for PRL 14. 

 

Pursuant to Section 134 of the Petroleum and Geothermal Energy Act 2000, I hereby grant an 
extension of time to allow the PRL 14 FFP assessment to be completed and report submitted 
by 31 December 2013. This extension of time is given to enable Drillsearch to thoroughly 
integrate and implement the new Drillsearch HSES facility management and maintenance 
systems.  

If you have any queries in relation to this matter please contact Michael Jarosz on (08) 8226 
1613 or Michael.Jarosz@sa.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Michael Malavazos 
Director – Engineering Operations Branch  
Department of Manufacturing, Innovation, Trade, Resources and Energy 
Sub Delegate of the Minister for Mineral Resources and Energy 
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